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Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2017/04 February 23, 2017

PMEX Revised Trading Days of Red Chilli Weekly Futures Contracts

In continuation to our circular no. PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2016/38 dated September 07, 2016, all brokers are hereby

informed that the Exchange has revised the trading days of Red Chilli Weekly Futures Contracts with effect from
February 23, 2017. The following is the revised trading schedule:

Existing Trading Days Revised Trading Days
Monday to Saturday Monday to Friday

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-
111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,

-Sd-
Nauman Lakhani

Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services



